
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
GEF Seniors Housing Candidate Shortlisting Process  

Recommendation of the Committee  

That an ongoing partial exemption from section 14(e) of City Policy C575C, Agencies, Boards, 
Committees and Commissions, be granted to allow both the GEF Seniors Housing Board and the 
GEF Governance Committee to review applications and recommend to Executive Committee a 
shortlist of candidates for appointment to the the GEF Seniors Housing Board. 

History 

At the November 30, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the November 30, 2020, Office of the 
City Clerk report OCC00128 was considered. 

Attachment 

November 30, 2020, Office of the City Clerk report OCC00128 
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